
STUDENT MINISTRY – 6th – 12th grade 

 Protocols for Onsite Programming 

Beginning on Sunday, October 18th, we will offer limited in-person STUDENT MINISTRY 

programming for Confirmation starting at 9:00AM and Sunday Gathering starting at 9:00 

AM.  Wednesday night programming will begin October 21st from 6:30-7:30 PM for Middle 

School Students and 8:00 – 9:00 PM for High School Students. In our efforts to provide 

a safe experience, we are asking you to review the following protocols before attending.  

Registration for all programming is required on a week to week basis 

• Sunday Gathering & Confirmation registration will be open online  

  Mondays at 8:00 AM – Friday at 3:00 PM for the upcoming Sunday 

• rezlife LIVE & Small groups registration will be open online  

Thursdays at 8:00 AM - Wednesday at 4:00 PM for the upcoming Wednesday  

 Check-In Procedures  

• Check-in will open 15 minutes prior to the start of programming – please do not arrive 

early 

• We will provide contactless check-in 
 

All participants must bring a copy of their registration confirmation with them (digital copies are acceptable) 

- you will not be permitted to enter the Student Ministry area without this confirmation 

Physical Space  

• Drinking fountains and community areas will be closed 

• Participants must practice social distancing in all hallways and common spaces  

• Gathering and socializing in hallways and common spaces will not be permitted  

• Your student should refrain from hugging or touching anyone who is not a family 

member.  

Sanitization  

• Hand sanitizing stations will be available  

Classroom Procedures  

• Capacity limits will be in place  

Health Procedures  

• Mandatory temperature checks will be conducted for all staff and volunteers 

(must be below 100.4)  

• Mandatory masks for staff, volunteers, and students and must be able to wear a 

mask covering their nose and mouth for the duration of programming.  

 

 How You Can Help  

Talk with your student ahead of time about these safety protocols. If your child is unable to 

comply with these protocols, you will be contacted to pick your child up from 

programming immediately. 


